Sharnee Carroll

From: Bradley Grogan

Sent: Thursday, 29 April 2021 5:33 PM

To: Donjansmith@bigpond.com

Cc: Sharnee Carroll

Subject: RE: Re; Investment strategy DonJan Staff Superannuation Fund

Good afternoon Don & Janine,

Thank you very much for your email regarding the review of your Investment Strategy for your SMSF.
We will file this with your records.

Kind regards

Bradley Grogan FCA
Partner | DGZ Chartered Accountants

Ground Floor | 24 Barolin Street | Bundaberg QLD 4670
PO Box 1935 | Bundaberg QLD 4670

P: (07) 4152 4677
E: b.grogan@dgz.com.au dgz chartered

W: www.dgz.com.au accountants

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation

CAUTION: This message may contain confidential information intended only for the use of the addressee named above. If you are
not the Intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this
message is Prohibited. If you received this message in error please notify the sender via return email immediately.

From: Donjansmith@bigpond.com [mailto:Donjansmith@bigpond.com]
Sent: Thursday, 29 April 2021 2:12 PM

To: Bradley Grogan

Subject: Re; Investment strategy DonJan Staff Superannuation Fund

Hi Bradley,

We advise that we have conducted a review of our investment strategy and consider that the current strategy is
adequate and fulfilling the needs of the trustees.

Regards Don and Janine Smith



